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BOOKSTORE NEWS

YES, WE ARE OPEN!! The Bookstore is finally in operation,
albeit in a limited fashion. The store will take shape as
the shelving we are awaiting arrives. Currently available
are textbooks, magazines, candy and stationery supplies.
Soon to be added are calculators, T-shirts, paperbacks and
greeting cards. We welcome your suggestions of other pro-
ducts you would Tike to see carried. Bromo-seltzer was our
first suggestion (the day after the last union "meeting").

We are Tocated on the southwest corner of the second level,
opposite I.M.S. Head west from the library and you can't
miss us.

Hours are 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. and will be extended when
we are better set up.
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COLLEGE FOUNDATIONS STUDENT GOES TO OTTAWA

I'm delighted to advise that we received verbal approval today that
Carol Francis, K.E.C. College Foundations student, has been selected
to receive a fellowship to attend a symposium on Communications and
Culture in Canada. The symposium will be held at the Terry Fox
Canadian Youth Centre in Ottawa August 7-19, 1983.

carol received four-star recommendations from her instructors and

the K.E.C. administration. Only 100 fellowships were available
throughout Canada. The program is sponsored by the Department of
Communications, Government of Canada. Participants meet with leading
authorities, take tours and explore such themes as the role of govern-
ment and the CRTC in the regulation of the broadcast media and the
influence of media on society.

Carol will be reading in the next few weeks to prepare for her trip.
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LEARNING CENTRE

Apart from the hooking up of our computer terminals, the Learning Centre
is completely re-organized and once again in full operation. Our hours
are the same as last term - 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Monday through
Thursday and 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. on Fridays.

I will be on holidays during the months of June and July and any in-
quiries in my absence may be directed towards Tony Bevaeque in the
Learning Centre, or J.D. Brown, Dean of Administrative and Student
Services.

Wayne Decle

MESSAGE TO CLASSES

Last Friday I was horrified to find that an instructor had used a
thumb tack in one of our brand new doors to affix a message informing
students of a class relocation.

I realize that students sometimes do have to be given information
and that disturbing instructors/students within classrooms may create
problems.

One suggestion is that the message be placed in the door jamb. Other
suggestions would be appreciated. However, we do have a beautiful
new building - let us not deface it unnecessarily. Your co-operation
and that of your students will be most appreciated.
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THANK YOU!

I wish to thank the faculty and staff for their many kindnesses
expressed through flowers, cards and prayers during my recent
stay in hospital. This thoughtfulness is greatly appreciated.

Ruth Chiko

DUPLICATING ORDERS

Please submit all duplicating orders in the administration office
on the table provided. Most orders will be placed in your mail-
boxes. If too large for the mailboxes, a note will be placed
there when the material is ready and you can pick up the order in
the duplicating area. If you do not have a mailbox, duplicating
orders may be found in room 1535.

SPIRIT DUPLICATOR

A spirit duplicator is now available for everyone's use in room
1548 (opposite the elevators.

PAPER FOR XEROX COPIERS

Please order paper by the box on the order forms provided where
you turn in duplicating orders. Be sure to put your department
number on the order form. The Receiver will deliver the paper
to the areas where the Xerox copiers are located.

D.M.

CONGRATULATIONS'!

Barbara Ash has a new baby boy! Robin Arthur
arrived at 6:00 p.m. on May 30th, weighing in
at 7 1b. 4 oz. Mother, Father and Baby are
getting acquainted and having fun!

M.G.




ARE YOU READY FOR IT??????22?

JUST THREE SHORT WEEKS TO GO!

ALL KEC AND VVI FOLK ARE
INVITED TO THE BIG GALA

KEC OPENING PARTY -

FRIDAY, JUNE 24th
7:00 p.m. to 1:00 a.m.
TICKETS AT CASHIERS WICKET

$5.00 per PERSON
FUN FOOD BAR
DANCING SOCIALIZE
DOOR PRIZES
TICKETS FROM SUE WILLIAMS E.L.T. A..

V.I.A. SOCIAL COMM.




June 1 '83

Dear Member of the College Community;

Through the good services of the Times, I would like to tell
everyone that we now have an exact time and place for the Special
General Meeting of the student body on June 16.

In case you missed the memo I circulated earlier, the purpose
of this meeting is to have students approve a new constitution for
the Student Association. This meeting would complete a process which
has gone on since March which gives the Association a new legal status
and puts it back on its feet with a accountable fiscal procedure and
which also ensures democratic¢ control by the student body.

The exact time and place is:

THURSDAY JUNE 16 AT 1:00 pm
LEVEL 2 PLAZA (IF SUNNY)
CAFETERIA (IF NOT)

We would like to ask if everyone could make an effort to.ensure that as
many students as possible attend this meeting. In the next few:
weeks leading up to the meeting we shall be dropping by as many classes
as possible in order to inform students about it and to answer i
any questions they might have. We-would greatly appreciate it $
if instructors could facilitate this classroom-speaking.

Until our office, facing the level 2 plaza, is completed, I
can be reached by leaving a note in our mailbox in the administration.

Once again, we would like to stwess that we hope to limit any
inconvenience to the minimum, but we found that this time was the only
realistic one open to us.

On behalf of the Association;

Donglo They

Douglas Fleming
Staff Officer
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TRAFFIC LAW WORKSHOP (For E.L.T. Upper Intermediate and Adyanced
Students Only)

LEARN: Rules of the road in B.C.; how to get a driver's licence;
accident report; how to cooperate with the police; rights
and obligations of a pedestrian; and traffic offences, such
as hit-and-run and drinking and driving.

SPEAKERS: Three Constables from the Vancouver Police Traffic Dept.
DATES AND June 13th - 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

TIMES:  june 14th - 12:00 noon to 2:00 p.m.

PLACE: K.E.C. Counselling Department - Room 3016

Instructors who are interested in bringing or sending their students
should contact Ginger Chang at local 485.

These workshops are organized by K.E.C. Counselling Department and
The People's Law School.
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POSITION OPENINGS

V.C.C. King Edward Campus requires a Community Health Nurse (part-
time temporary) from July 5, 1983 to August 31, 1983 (extension to
April 1, 1984 subject to funding). Closing date for applications
is May 31, 1983.

V.C.C. Central Administration requires a Payroll Clerk I. Closing
date for applications is May 31.

V.C.C. Langara Campus requires a Laboratory Demonstrator I. This

is a temporary position until approximately October 31, 1983.
Closing date for applications is June 7.
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